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Friday, 9th February 2018 
 

This day in history 
 

1953  Superman TV series premiers 
 

1997   Fox cartoon series "The Simpsons" airs 
167th episode the longest-running animated 
series in cartoon history 

Whole School Attendance 

 
Year 1 =  92.8 % 
Year 2 =  84.8% 
Year 3 =  97.9% 
Year 4 =  94.8% 
Year 5 =  79.1% 
Year 6 =  77.0% 

 

Congratulations 
Well Done Year 1  for the best 
attendance in Lower School and 
Year 3  for the best attendance in 
Upper School. 
 

 Our school target is 96%. 
We wish everyone a speedy recovery 

following this weeks flu. 

Calendar Dates 
 

HALF TERM - Monday 12th February School  
Closed 1 week 

Reopens Monday 19th February 
 

Wednesday 21st February  Year 1 Phonics workshop for Parents at 
2.30, Lower School 

Thursday 22nd February  Parent’s Meeting for Hawes 
Residential, 3.40pm Upper School 

Friday 23rd February  Reception Class Assembly,9.10am 
 Basketball, 4.30pm 
Monday 26th February  Year 6 Class Assembly, 10.30 am 
Tuesday 27th February  Year 1 Class Assembly, 9.10 am 
 Year 5 Class Assembly, 10.30 am 
Wednesday 28th February  Year 2 Class Assembly, 9.10 am 
 Year 4 Class Assembly, 10.30 am 
Thursday 1st March  Year 3 Class Assembly, 10.30 am 
Friday 2nd March  Year 6 Litter Pick, AM 
Monday 5th March  Swimming Gala, Year 5&6, 9.30am 
Tuesday 6th March Lower School Parent’s Evening 
Wednesday 7th March Lower School Parent’s Evening 
 Upper School Parent’s Evening  
Thursday 8th March Lower School Mother’s Day Lunch 

Upper School Parent’s Evening 
Friday 9th March Upper School Mother’s Day Lunch 
Monday 12th March  Year 6 SATS Parent’s Meeting, 3.40pm 
Tuesday 13th March  Year 2 SATS Parent’s Meeting, 2.30pm 
Friday 16th March Cross Country Finals 
Tuesday 20th March Easter Service, KS2, TBC 
Wed 21st – Fri 23rd March  Hawes Residential 
Friday 23rd March Comic Relief, Non Uniform Day 
Monday 26th March Easter Egg Competition Entries 
Wednesday 28th March  Easter Assembly, Lower School, 9.10am 
 Easter Assembly,Upper School,10.30am 
 

Easter Holidays–School closes on Wednesday 28th of March at 
3pm for Lower School and 3.30pm for Upper School.  
Re-opens Monday 16th April 2018. 
 

World Book Day 
 

We will continue to celebrate world book 
day this year on Thursday 1st of March.  
As usual so many of you take part with 
fantastic costumes we would like to give 
you sufficient notice to start creating this 
year’s outfit. We will be awarding a book 
prize in each Key stage including Early 
Years for the most creative. The outfits 
will be judged by a member of the school 
governing Body. 

 
 

 
 

 

After School Clubs 
There will be no after school clubs the 
first week of term.  Please collect your 
child at the normal time.  After school 
clubs start again week commencing 26th 
of February.   
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SPACE Project 

 

Cricket 
 
 

A huge well done to our Indoor 
 Cricket Team who won their  
heat on Tuesday and have now  
qualified for finals night after  
half term. 
 

 

Hawes Residential Parent’s Meeting 
 

We would like to invite the parents of the children 
going on the Hawes residential to a meeting on 
Thursday 22nd February at 3:40pm to discuss 
arrangements and to answer any questions you 
may have for the upcoming trip. 
 

 
 
 

Governor’s Surgery 
 

Governor’s Surgeries will run at each of our Parent’s Evenings 
on the 6th of March to the 8th of March.   

 

This is an opportunity to meet with our Governors and to talk 
to them about the school, ask questions or make suggestions.   
 
We will be sending out appointment slips nearer the time. 
The following governors will be available on these dates. 
 
Tuesday 6th March Neil Jackson, Lower School  
 
Wednesday 7th March Andy Plant, Lower School  
   
Thursday 8th March Alan Shield, Upper School  

 
 

 
 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop 
 
 

Mr Todd will be holding a Phonics Workshop for 
Year 1 Parents on Wednesday 21st of February at 
2.30pm, Lower School.  Phonics is a skill children 
need to learn how to read.  

 
This is a chance to learn more about the Statutory 
Phonics Screening Test that their children will take 
at the end of the year. 
 

 

Booster Sessions 
 

Parents are reminded that our year 6 children 

will be attending SATs booster classes every 

Tuesday and Thursday from Tuesday 20th Feb 

3.30pm-4.15pm until SATs week  (14th of May – 

17th May).  These sessions give the students a 

chance to review the work they have done over 

the term and prepare them for SATs.  Juice and 

biscuits will be provided for the children. 

 
 
 

 
 

 


